THE EDITOR’S CORNER —

Although the editor has only four Danzig
Perfins in his collection, he notes that one
of them is a B.A.L. pattern not shown in
Foreign Catalog Chairman Bob Schwerdt's check
list in this issue of the Bulletin. Which
goes to prove that you don't necessarily
have to own a lot of Perfins from any given
country in order to contribute something to
the research on that country. So, how about
checking your Danzig patterns and let Bob
Schwerdt know if you have one he doesn't
list - or if you can identify the user of
one he does list.

Your cooperation on this and other research
projects can help a great deal toward filling
in the gaps in our Perfin knowledge.






